
Southern California Edison Company 
P.O. BOX 800 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD. CALIFORNIA 91770 

K. P. BASKIN TELEPHONE 
MANAGER, NUCLEAR ENGINEERING (eru r 471980 

AND LICENSING February 4, 1980 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region V 
Suite 202, Walnut Creek Plaza 
1990 N. California Boulevard 
Walnut Creek, California 95696 

Attention: Mr. R. H. Engelken, Director 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: IE Bulletin 7 -28 
Docket Ns.50-36 and 50-362 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Units 2 and 3 

Your letter of December 7, 1979 forwarded the subject bulletin 
entitled, "Possible Malfunction of NAMCO Model EAl80 Limit Switches at 
Elevated Temperatures." 

To date, we have determined that the subject switches are utilized 
on thirteen valves at San Onofre Units 2 and 3. Our A/E (Bechtel Power 
Corporation) has initiated action to procure the necessary materials to 
perform the corrective action prescribed by the bulletin. Additionally, 
we are awaiting confirmation from other valve manufacturers that the subject 
switches are not supplied within their respective scopes of supply. Should 
the manufacturers' response indicate otherwise, the prescribed corrective 
action will be performed prior to plant operation.  

Should you have any questions or require additional clarification, 
please contact me.  

Very truly yours, 

cc: U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
Division of Reactor Construction Inspection 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

R. Pate, U.S.N.R.C.  
Site Inspector 
San Onofre Units 2 and 3 rv 
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